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Original: Portuguese
NOTE FROM THE DELEGATION OF BRAZIL, EXPRESSING INTEREST IN OCCUPYING ONE OF THE POSITIONS OF VICE CHAIR OF WORKING GROUP 1: INTEGRATED PUBLIC POLICIES FOR PRODUCTIVE EMPLOYMENT AND DECENT WORK
 WITH SOCIAL INCLUSION  

(2018 -2019 TERM)

PERMANENT MISSION OF BRAZIL
TO THE 
ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES

N° 262A

The Permanent Mission of Brazil to the Organization of American States presents its compliments to the OAS General Secretariat (Executive Secretariat for Integral Development) and has the honor of advising that the Ministry of Labor of Brazil has confirmed its interest in having Brazil occupy one of the vice chair positions of Working Group 1 of the Inter-American Conference of Ministers of Labor (IACML), on integrated public policies for productive employment and decent work with social inclusion, for the 2018-2019 biennium.

The Permanent Mission of Brazil avails itself of this opportunity to convey to the OAS General Secretariat renewed assurances of its highest consideration.
Washington, D.C., October 27, 2017
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